Calista starts Bethel project

Calista Construction Com-
pany, vice-president and gener-
al manager, Chuck McClain,
has announced that the con-
struction company, a Calista
Corporation  subsidlary, is
breaking ground for a $6 mil-
lion, 47- unit apartment com-
plex in Bethel,

The complex will be a
45,000 square foot, two-story
wood framed structure, and
will be located adjacent to the
Bethel Hospital.

Comprised of B0 modular
units, the housing complex will
provide housing for the Alaska
Area Native Health Service,




